
	
Your Notes 

Additional Notice - Work on the roof and replacing the guttering is underway. 
Scaffolding has been put in place and the asbestos guttering has been removed. Fascia 
boards are in the process of being installed and new aluminium guttering is to be 
installed in the next couple of weeks. The grant for the work has been awarded by the 
Listed Places of Worship Roof Repair Fund. For any more information about this please 
speak to John Rubens, Melvin Polglase, or Mark Fretwell. 

Penzance Baptist Church 
Clarence Street 

Penzance 
TR18 2NY

Pastor Jonathan Stobbs 
pastor@penzancebaptistchurch.com 

Tel: (01736) 350907 

www.penzancebaptistchurch.com

Weekly Notice Sheet 
Sunday 11th June 2017

Please note that we do not take up a collection in the service. If you would 
like to give then there are offertory boxes towards the rear of the church. 

Sunday Morning 

10:15am -  Pre-service Prayer Meeting  
  (Held in the room at the rear of the church.) 

11:00am -  Morning Worship 
  Jesus - True King and Promised Messiah Series 
  ‘Filled With Righteousness’ 
  Matthew 5:6 (p.852) 
  Preacher - Pastor Jonathan Stobbs 

(There is an area in the back room where those with babies  
and toddlers can go if required.This also includes an audio  

and visual relay of the service.) 

Sunday Evening 
6pm -   Pre-service Prayer Meeting  
  (Held in the room at the rear of the church.) 

6:30pm -  Evening Worship   
  Titles of the Saviour Series 
  ‘Immanuel - God With Us’ 
  Matthew 1:22-23 (p.849) 
  Preacher - Pastor Jonathan Stobbs 

Following the service, light refreshments will be served.  
All are welcome to stay!



This Week

Sermons are available to order on CD, or you can download them for free at:

- Our dear sister in Christ, Daphne Penrose was taken home to be with the 
Lord last Tuesday afternoon. Daphne had been through a prolonged period 
of suffering but is now in glory. She was a committed believer and a faithful 
servant of the Lord at Clarence Street over many years. Please pray for the 
Penrose family as they come to terms with the loss and that those who do not 
know Christ would be saved. Pray especially for Vivan, that the Lord would 
comfort her and uphold her at this difficult time. Pray that the funeral service 
on Friday would glorify God and be a testimony to Daphne’s faith and trust in 
the Lord Jesus Christ. 

- Please pray that the Lord would continue to be near to Robert, Sharon and 
family following the death of Robert’s mother. Although we know that 
Gwynneth has gone to glory, pray that the Lord would bring comfort to those 
who will miss her.  

- Please pray for Pastor as he travels to London tomorrow for the GBM Council 
Meetings in Highbury. Phil and Lydia Evans will also be at the meeting to 
speak further about future service alongside Malcolm and Ruth Firth in Riga, 
Latvia. Pray that the Lord would give further confirmation and leading in this. 
Pastor will also be attending the Grace Baptist Futures Forum whilst in 
London. 

- Please pray for brothers and sisters around the world who are persecuted for 
their faith in the Lord Jesus Christ. Continue to pray for Dr. Ken Elliott who 
remains in the hands of terrorists in Burkina Faso.

A Brief Look Ahead… 

Saturday 1st July 
West Cornwall 

Rendezvous at PBC 
Speaker -  

Pastor Mark Stocker 
(Southampton) 

           11/6     18/6     

  

Flowers                  Joy Polglase                  Lisa Spry 

ACT                 Claire & Tricia              Carol & Hazel 
   
Door Stewards  
AM                  Mark & Bob                 Mark & Bob 
PM                Melvin & Adrien          Melvin & Adrien
      

News and Rotas

Matters for Prayer

(Your guide to all that is happening in the week ahead…) 

Tuesday 13th June 
9:55am - Women’s Meeting 

Speaker - Pastor Michael Coles (Falmouth) 
(Held in the Downstairs Room) 

6pm - KiC Club 
(Held in the Rooms at the Back of PBC) 

Wednesday 14th June 
10am - Toddliwinks - Parent and Toddler Group 

(Held in the Upstairs Hall) 

7:30pm - Christian Institute Meeting 
‘Standing for Christ in the Public Square’ 

Speakers - Callum Webster, Paul Mawhinney, Marc Stamatiou 
Information Leaflets are Available in the Front Entrance 

(Held in the Main Auditorium) 

Friday 16th June 
11:30am - Funeral Service of Mrs. Daphne Penrose 

7:30pm - Discovery Class  
(Held in the Downstairs Room) 

Additional Notice (1) - A number of people from PBC have suggested having a picnic 
together in Morrab Gardens following the morning service on June 25th. The 
arrangement is that each person brings their own food. All are welcome. 


